
DATE. December 6, 1976 

REPLY TO 
ATTN Or; NCPMR-C 

SUBJECT Weisberg, Harold 32 484 933  

National Personnel Records Center 
(Military Personnel Records) 

9700 Page Boulevard 

St. Louis, MO 63132 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, MD 21701 

This is in reply to your request for your military service records 
made under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act, as 
amended. 

If your military record was on file here July 12, 1973, it would 
have been in the area that suffered the greatest damage in the fire 
on that date and may have been destroyed. 

Prior to that date portions of your service records, Report of 
Separation and all available medical records were lent to the 
Veterans Administration under claim number L  369 915. These records 
have been recalled from the Veterans Administration and copies are 
enclosed. We hope the enclosed documents will be helpful to you. 

e -C 
P. 	SMAN 
Chief, Records Reconstruction Branch 

Enclosures 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


